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“Think Perpetual Membership” 

July 12, 2024 
 
 
To: All Particular Lodges  
 
Re:  WITHDRAWAL OF FRATERNAL RECOGNITION  
 The Grand Lodge of Cuba and 

The Grand Orient d’Haiti  
 
Dear Brethren:  
 
On May 28, 2024, at the last 195th Annual Grand Communication by a vote of the Craft. The Grand 
Lodge of Free and Accepted Masons of Florida, withdrew recognition from the Grand Lodge of 
Cuba and the Grand Orient d’Haiti,  
 
Therefore, no Lodge in Florida may visit nor allow visitors or petitioners for affiliation or dual 
membership from any Lodge Chartered by the Grand Lodge of Cuba and the Grand Orient d’Haiti. 
 
Should you have any questions or need any assistance do not hesitate to contact Most Worshipful 
Jorge L. Aladro, Grand Chancellor, or me. 
    
Sincerely and fraternally, 
 
 
Richard E. Lynn, P.G.M. 
Grand Secretary 
 
REL/jla 
 
Cc: Elected Grand Lodge Officers   
       Chairman, of Jurisprudence 
       Foreign Relations Sub-committee  


